
   
     DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

    Friday, March 4, 2022 
 

 
 

 Dean M. won gold and Emilio C. won silver in The BHS 2022 FIFA Cup! Congratulations! 
 

 Mrs. Biener wishes to thank all of our Blind Date Book readers! You helped make this year a 
smashing success! Special shout out to Mrs. Schreiber’s students who checked out tons of new 
titles in fantasy, mystery, sports and romance! And now, for the big announcement: The 2022 
Blind Date With A Book raffle winner is… 8th Grader Skylar G.! See Mrs. Biener to claim your 
prize! 

 

 Girls Gymnastics meeting: Monday, March 7th at 2:30 in Room 218. Any 7th and 8th grade 
students who are interested in joining the Gymnastics Team must attend.  

 

 Attention all Juniors and Sophomores who purchased tickets: The Junior Deb is tonight 
from 7 – 10pm at Bergen Point. NO tickets will be sold at the door. All those attending must arrive 
no later than 7:30.  

 

 Attention Junior High Baseball Players: There will be a sign up meeting today, March 4th after 
school in Room 231. Please see Mr. Marange if you cannot attend.  

 

 Everyone is invited to the Library’s afterschool Makerspace Hour! You can visit the Library to 
tinker with our new 3D Printer, VR Goggles, Snap Circuits, Doodle Pens, JIMU robot, rubber 
band racers, and much more! The Library Makerspace will be open on: Mondays, Tuesdays, 
Thursdays, and Fridays from 2:30PM – 3:30PM. Come alone or bring your friends! 

 

 Attention Seniors:  There are currently 45 seniors signed up for the Babylon Community 
Scholarship Fund Fashion Show! If you’d like to join the list and model in the show, please 
see Ms. Brush in Room 109 ASAP.  

 

 The Junior High Student Council will be hosting their Dance on Friday, March 18th from 
6-8PM in the West Gym. Tickets will be sold through March 17th for $5 each. Permission slips 
are available from any Junior High Student Council member or from Mr. Fasano in Room 235.     

 


